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JUN 5 1975

Yankee Atomic Electric Company License No. DPR-3
Attention: Mr. G. Carl Andognini Insp. No. 50 *z9/75-02

'

Assistant to Vice President
20 Turnpike Road
Westborough, Massachusetts 01581

Reference: Your letters dated April 25, 1975 and May 13, 1975
In response to our letter dated April 1, 1975.

Gentlemen:

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions you
documented in response to our correspondence. These actions will be
examined during a subsequent inspection of your licensed program.

Based on a telephone discussion between Mr. Reynolds of this office and
'-

Mr. MacDonald of your staff, it is our understanding that plant health
physics supervisory personnel will routinely review the results of plant
radiation surveys with an objective of conducting such reviews on a
daily basis.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Q- ,

*

ames P. O'Reilly
D ector

cc: H. Autio, Plant Superinte ent
Donald G. Allen, President
J. L. French, Manager of Operations
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